COHEN

ATTORNEYS AT LAW JESSE A. LANGER

PLEASE REPLY TO: Bridgeport

E-Mail Address: jlanger@cohenandwolf.com

January 7, 2010

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Mr. S. Derek Phelps
Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No. 385 — Application of T-Mobile Northeast, LLC,
For a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public
Need for the Construction, Maintenance and Operation of a
Telecommunications Facility at 23 Stonybrook Road in
the Town of Stratford, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Phelps:

Enclosed herein please find an original and twenty (20) copies of the following
documents requested by the Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”) during the hearing on
December 8, 2009, as late-filed documents and information in the above-captioned matter:

I, Updated power density calculations and technical memorandum showing
calculations for the two separate antenna heights (GSM and UMTS);

2. A letter from Dean Gustafson, Senior Environmental Scientist, VHB,
addressing (a) the upland review area for Bruce Brook and (b) the
reasons why an environmental assessment is unnecessary; and

3. A copy of the December 28, 2009 letter to the Town of Stratford regarding
the proposed Facility at 23 Stonybrook Road (“Facility”).
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Additionally, the following addresses questions raised by the Council during the
proceedings:

1. Dropped call statistics. In the general area of the proposed Facility, T-Mobile's
dropped call percentage is approximately 1.4 percent. This percentage is significant given the
location and size of the area surrounding the site of the proposed Facility. Aside from dropped
calls, the Facility is necessary to provide consistent and reliable coverage to existing and
future T-Mobile customers in this area of Stratford. T-Mobile has established a need for
improved service in this area, as demonstrated in the Application and related filings, as well as
the testimony during the hearing on December 8, 2009.

2. Characteristics of the Sikorsky on-air site (CT11244D). This facility is located on
a rooftop at 3191 Broadbridge Avenue, Stratford, Connecticut. This site is located to the west
of the proposed Facility. T-Mobile has three sectors Ballast mounted fifteen feet above the
rooftop. This is the greatest height possible with a standard Ballast mount without requiring
structural upgrades.

3. Alternative sites along Nichols Avenue. The majority of the large, non-residential
properties along Nichols Avenue are owned by the Town of Stratford. T-Mobile has attempted
to communicate with the Town on numerous occasions during the pendency of this docket,
most recently via letter dated December 28, 2009, which is attached hereto. T-Mobile has yet
to receive any response from the Town of Stratford.

Ver3/f,truly yours,
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